
Website: www.srcity.org           

 
January 07, 2025 
 
 

 
 
GARY PIGSLEY 
LILI  PIGSLEY 
A SAVING PLACE 
P O BOX 7490 
SANTA ROSA CA  95407 
 
 
 
RE:     Account #:   010712 

Service Address:  961 STONY POINT RD 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
On 5/8/2024, we discontinued water service at 961 STONY POINT RD due to a 
delinquent bill.  We recognize a possible health hazard in residences where 
water is not available.   
 
If you want service resumed you must arrange for such resumption through the 
Utility Billing office and pay all related charges. 
 
By copy of this letter we are notifying the Sonoma County Department of Health 
Services of the potential health hazard, as we find the dwelling is still occupied.   
 
If there are any questions regarding this account, please call Revenue 
Collections at (707) 543-3150 or visit our office at 90 Santa Rosa Avenue.       
Our office hours are from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
 
Water Billing 
 
cc: Community Development- Code Enforcement 
 
Sonoma County Department of Health Services 
Environmental Health Division 
625 5th Street 
Santa Rosa, CA  95404 
 
 

90 Santa Rosa Avenue  
Post Office Box 1658 

Santa Rosa, CA 95402-1658 
 

Attachment 2


